21rst September 1989

Mr. Kenneth Beeson

Mayor of Sant Augustine

Town Hall

SANT AUGUSTINE, Florida 32084

Respected Mayor,
Dear friend,

Your telegram announcing your arrival in Menorca made me very happy.

Please let me know as soon as possible the flight number beﬁweer
Barcelona and Menorca and the date too. .

I send you this letter in the hands of Mr. Charles Pellicar whc is
in Mongofre and is flving soon to Sant Augustine.

Please tell me the number of your fiiends who are coming with you
because I would like very much to have them to our house In Menorﬁa

“Awaiting vour good news, I remains yours Sincerely,
Fernando A. Rublg
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